READ FILE



UNITED STATES MARINE CORPS

MARINE CORPS BASE PSC Box 20004 Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 28542-0004

IN REPLY REFER TO: 6287 **BEMD**

- 6 DEC 2001

Major Thomas A. Townsend, USMC (Ret)

Dear Mr. Townsend:

This letter is in response to your letter of October 24, 2001 to the Director, Environmental Management Division. The Chronology of Events regarding water contamination at Marine Corps Base, Camp Lejeune and the Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry's (ATSDR) Health Survey has been updated and posted at the following web-sites:

http://www.lejeune.usmc.mil/waterchrono.html http://www.usmc.mil/camplejeune/clbwatersurveyinfo.nsf

Sincerely,

SCOTT A. BREWER, P.E.

Director, Environmental Management Division

By direction of

the Commanding General

0000003458